
RE: Reminder of upcoming changes April 1, 2016

We are excited about the changes that will take place effective April 4, 2016. 

Tubelite has updated our offering for STANDARD doors and frames. We have expanded our 
offering to include the following options in Dark Bronze and Clear Class II finishes: 

1. Medium Stile Doors  
2. Continuous Hinges 
3. 10” Bottom Rails 
4. Intermediate Butt Hinges/Offset Pivots 

Also, standard doors will now include an exterior cylinder and an interior thumb turn. 
 (NOTE: Center Pivot doors will continue to include an interior/exterior cylinder)  

The new doors and frames have been added to the electronic version of the price book found on 
the client page of the Tubelite website. Printed pages will be distributed in April 2016. 

We’ve also added an electronic version of the Standard Door & Frame Order Form to the client 
website page. The form generates the standard door and frame part numbers based on your 
selections and consolidates totals to a summary page for ease of ordering. 

Please contact your client development manager if you have any questions. 

As always, we appreciate your business and thank you for your continued support. 

Yours truly,  

!  

Mary Avery 
Director of Marketing


